
 

Already This Year: 
Top Ministry Milestones 

January – May 2022 
 

1. 1,000 Heaven in Your Home Letters Subscribers! A 
little over two years after launching this inspiring and 
practical weekly email for parents, we’ve reached the 
milestone of 1,000 subscribers.  
 

2. 7 Heaven in Your Home Workshops reached over 
500 parents to-date in 2022: St. Philip’s in Falls 
Church (1/15); St. Catherine’s in Great Falls (2/3); St. 
Theresa’s in Ashburn (2/8); St. John the Baptist in 
Front Royal (2/11); St. Bernadette’s in Springfield 
(3/20-22); St. Luke’s in McLean (5/21), and St. John 
Bosco in Woodstock (6/4). 

 

3. For Your Marriage, Aleteia, Columbia, and Catholic 
Herald. This spring, we were invited to become 
bloggers for the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops’ 
marriage and family resource site, For Your Marriage. 
And Aleteia, one of the world’s largest Catholic 
websites, invited us to submit monthly articles. We 
were also published in the 1.3 million subscriber 
Columbia and 120,000-subscriber Catholic Herald. 

 

4. Heaven in Your Home Gatherings launched at St. 
Philip’s and strengthened at St. John’s. Within 
months of the launch of the Gatherings at St. John’s, 
another parish indicated interest. After providing a 
workshop and training their core team of couples, we 
were delighted to see the second Heaven in Your 
Home Gathering launch on Apr. 23rd at St. Philip’s. 

 

5. Our Sunday Visitor Challenge Grant. In April, Trinity 
House Community entered the second round in 
competition to receive one of five $100,000 challenge 
grants to fund innovative initiatives. 
 

6. Trinity House Café + Market served over 10,000 
guests. And our baristas donated their cash tips for 
Lent to support the Ukraine Solidarity Fund of the 
Knights of Columbus, resulting in $500 of donations 
from the community. 

 

7. We’ve already booked 6 ministry events for the fall 
of 2022. From parish-sponsored date nights to 
presentations for other dioceses, we are seeing 
heightened demand for the family-building tools 
Trinity House Community has to offer. 

 

8. For National Marriage Week, the U.S. Conference 
of Catholic Bishops featured the Trinity House 
Community ministry with a 5-minute video entitled 
“Building up the Domestic Church.” On YouTube, the 
video has already received over 500 views. 




